Town of Westminster
Massachusetts 01473
Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee
July 7, 2019

Members Present: Heather Billings, Pat Streeter, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Nicole
Emilianowicz, Tom Kerns

Invoices Approved: National Grid: $36.73 and $31.23, Maki: $921.11, Bean Toss: $135.54,
Art supplies: $200.20, Dirt: $770, Bug spray $28.37, Shade boards: $23.99, Keys: $14, Yoga: $500

Updated basketball hoops are ready to be put up. Arts and crafts tomorrow with a story.

Parking was a problem on the 4. Employees to make parking spots. Possible parking attendant next
year. No parking on the road up the hill. It is a fire road.

Went over FY19 expenses.

Next Meeting: July 23 at Pond
Respectfully submitted,

Nicole Emilianowicz



